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Comments: There is always a tension between wanting to provide access to nature for folks while at the same

time doing our upmost to preserve nature itself. 

 

The existing facilities and layout do a good job of placing humans in nature, while preserving as much as

possible of the natural beauty of the location. After reviewing the MDP the new site I believe loses that balance

entirely, instead stamping asphalt and construction over what's there now. 

 

Just look at the mount of green space that is lost between the current and future plans and how much unnatural

material will be moved into the space with this new plan. 

 

Holland Lake is a gift we didn't earn. We should do our best to preserve it as we found it, so that future

generations of Montanans get to enjoy what we do now. 


